Most Holy Rosary Parish, Midleton

Parish Newsletter January 14th 2018



Your prayers are requested for the repose of the following souls: Billy O'Mahony, Florence O'Mahony, Maurice & Mary Horgan, Bridie Horgan, Tom Horgan, Michael (Mick) Mulcahy, Joe Duggan, Brigid & Thomas Roche, Michael McAuliffe, Jimmy & Nellie Glavin, David (Carrotts) Horgan, Ted Murphy, Nellie Quirke, John Cashman,

May they rest in Peace

We welcome the new member of our Parish Community: Leigh O'Donovan Who was recently Baptised.

Current Flu Epidemic

Bishop William Crean, Bishop of Cloyne, has recommended to all priests celebrating public Masses to defer from the invitation to share a "Sign of Peace" until such time as the flu crisis has abated. Also, to take whatever additional preventative measures that are deemed prudent.

He advises all those who are at risk of contracting the flu, to absent themselves from Mass until it is safe to do so.



Parish Website ó www.midletonparish.ie Parish Mobile 0872468234 Parish Office 021 4636508 Parish Newsletter -midletonparishoffice@gmail.com *Opening Hours-* Mon-Thurs. 10.30a.m.- 1.00 p.m. Fri. 10.30 a.m. 6 12.00 p.m. St. Vincent De Paul Contact No. 086-3114512

High School Musical

St. Mary's High School, Midleton Commencing: Sunday February 4th also Tues. 6th, Wed. 7th Thurs. 8th Tickets will be on SALE Monday 22nd January at the Main Office. Buy your tickets early to avoid disappointment.

Tuesday Morning Bible Group: will re-commence on Tuesday, January 16th, at 10.30am in Holy Rosary Parish Office. Anyone interested in exploring Scripture, Old Testament and New Testament are more than welcome.

Schola Centorum is a Church Choir in Midleton parish, looking for members aged 16 to 35 years. We sing hymns, chants and Mass Parts in English, Irish and Latin. This is a good opportunity to develop your musical skills and understanding and take a more active role in your parish. For more information please contact Darragh Hannigan – 087-6759321 or Fr. John Ryan – 086-2697503

Midleton & District Active Retirement Association

Tue. 16th Jan.: "45" in Edmond Rice Centre at 2.30 pm.

Wed. 17th Jan.: Swimming available in Midleton Park Hotel & Leisure Centre from 11.30 am.

Wed. 17th Jan. AGM in Midleton Park Hotel at 2.30 pm.

Young Adult Weekly Prayer Meeting

Every Thursday evening 7.30pm in the Edmund Rice Centre. Includes prayer and discussion on Gospel. Age 16 – 35yrs. Cup of Tea afterwards. New members always welcome. Relaxed and friendly. For more info contact Deirdre @ 0860853535 or Fr Eamon Roche @ 086 9972539.

Children's Rosary

Every 3rd Sunday of the month there will be a Children's Rosary in Holy Rosary Church, Midleton at 6.30pm followed by refreshments nearby. Children and teens will take part with their parents and grandparents. Rosary beads will be available. Next Rosary: Sunday 21st January.